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Please support HB3414-17! We need more land to build homes to reduce the short 

lot supply and bring land costs down. This is critical to a pathway to more affordable 

housing and HB3414-17 will make the process for needed expansions of urban 

growth boundaries into existing urban reserves more streamlined and efficient, for 

large and small cities with housing needs. Please support HB3414-17 to help bring 

down the cost of housing, along with any other measures to reduce permitting and 

SDC costs.   


